May 8, 2009

Donnie Snow

Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services
800 Center Street Room 127

Racine, WI 53403

Dear Mr. Snow,

I would like to appear, with board members of the Racine Community Tennis Association, before the
Board of Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services to discuss tennis in the Racine Community and the
courts at Lockwood Park.

We would like to attend the next meeting on May 13, 2009.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely, | :
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Jeff Schultz

Member at Large

Racine Community Tennis Association
1707 Shoop St.

Racine, WI 53404




